
July 19/2015

My wife and I have resided at 10433 Shady Acres Lane for a little more than the last 13 and one-half

years. Jon and Sonya Miller are our next door neighbors. They have been wonderful neighbors and they

have made numerous personal contributions to the quality of life of those living on our lane. In addition,

they have operated a reputable and exemplary small-business enterprise that we want to continue. If

Howard County hopes to continue to attract such business activity, we believe it is in the best interest of

our county to grant the exception they have requested.

Sincerely yours,

MyronJ. Katzoff


